
 

 
 
 

Health science professionals reach 
tentative agreement 
 
After more than nine months of negotiations, a tentative agreement was reached yesterday 
between the Health Science Professionals Bargaining Association and the Health 
Employers Association of BC. 
 
The multi-union bargaining agent – led by the Health Sciences Association – represents 
about 17,000 health care workers in rehabilitation, clinical and diagnostic services across 
B.C. 
 
Other unions in the association are HEU, BCGEU, CUPE and the Professional Employees 
Association. 
 
More information will be available in January after HEU’s Provincial Executive reviews 
the tentative deal.  
 
Check HEU’s website in the new year for updates. 
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